
                                

                                  Minutes of the Regular Bradford Township Meeting 

7:00 p.m. Monday April 10, 2023  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

      The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by John Hass. Present were John Hass, 

Bryan Hathaway, Tim Swanson, Brenda Springer, Tom Anderson, Gary Larson, Justin 

Anderson, Greg Anderson, Alan Duff, Louise Duff, Justin Bergerson, Joe Meemken, Carrie 

Borchardt, Mitch Borchardt, Darrell Gunion, Tony Grandbois, Lex Cralley, and Connie 

Cralley. All rose and pledged allegiance to the flag.  

      The minutes of last month’s meeting were read and approved. The motion was made by 

Tim Swanson and seconded by Bryan Hathaway. 

      Isanti County Engineer, Joe Bergerson, answered many questions concerning County 

Road #5. He was asked why the ingress/egress in Bradford Hills 2 was approved. He 

responded it was a private drive.    

      Carrie Borchardt requested approval of the liquor license for the Bradford Roadhouse. 

Bryan Hathaway moved to approve. Tim Swanson seconded, and the motion passed 

unanimously. 

      On the road tour we should look at the cul-de-sac on Bayshore Drive and see if stop ahead 

signs are needed on Flamingo and 301st.  

      A letter received from some Isanti Fire Fighters was discussed.  

      Bryan Hathaway moved to approve a minimum of $20,000.00 for crack filling. Tim 

Swanson seconded, and the motion passed unanimously. 

      Brenda Springer presented the treasurer’s report. Bryan Hathaway moved to approve. Tim 

Swanson seconded, and the motion passed unanimously. 

      Bryan Hathaway will order roll-offs for clean-up day. 

The road tour will be on Thursday April 13. We will meet at 8:00 a.m. 

The resolution supporting some changes to the county subdivision ordinance was approved 

unanimously. Motion by Bryan Hathaway and second by Tim Swanson. 

      The MATIT loss was discussed. 

      The Disrud variance received no opposition. Tom will email zoning.   

      We adjourned at 8:25 p.m. The motion was made by Bryan Hathaway and seconded by 

John Hass. 

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

                                                                                                           Thomas L. Anderson, clerk 

                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                               

                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

   

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 


